

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL
310 CITY HALL
15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD
SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

June 25, 2020

Robert Anderson 968 Payne Avenue St Paul MN 55130

VIA EMAIL: rander8@comcast.net

Re: Appeal for Property at <u>968 Payne Avenue</u>

Dear Mr. Anderson:

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on June 23, 2020, Marcia Moermond recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to **Legislative Hearing on July 14, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. via telephone**. Please expect a call between 1:30 and 2:30 p.m. There is an inspection to occur before July 10 for inspector to take photos and to provide a floor plan of the upper floor storage unit. Please note that the inspector will be inspecting the restroom fixtures at the inspection for compliance.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang Hearing Coordinator

c: Fire Supervisors Laura Huseby